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SCHEDULE UPDATE FOR WORK ON SOUTH WINTON ROAD AND 
ON BRIGHTON-HENRIETTA TOWNLINE ROAD   

 
The contractor has been working diligently the last few weeks to adjust drainage grates and to replace 
sidewalk ramps, curbs, and gutters in preparation for milling/paving operations on South Winton 
Road. The current schedule (weather dependent) is as follows: 
· Week of 5/28 to 5/31 - mill between Westfall Road and Cambridge Place (north of I-590) and 

between French Road and Brighton-Henrietta Townline Road (south of I-590) 
· **Friday 5/31 (starting at 9:00pm) to Monday 6/3 (at 6:00am) - a complete closure of South 

Winton Road (including the on and off-ramps to/from I-590) will be installed in order to mill and 
re-pave the “diverging diamond” interchange at South Winton Road / I-590. Portable Electronic 
Message Boards will be installed prior to the closure to alert motorists and detour signs will be 
posted. 

· Week of 6/3 to 6/7 - re-pave the remaining milled areas on South Winton Road. 
(**note: if weather forces cancellation of the planned closure on 5/31, the make-up dates for the closure will be 6/7 to 6/10) 
 
In addition to the work on South Winton Road, the contractor has also begun operations on Brighton-
Henrietta Towline Road (beginning at S Winton Road and progressing to the west). Work that is 
currently underway involves adjusting drainage grates and to replacing sidewalk ramps, and 
rehabilitation of the culvert located just west of Canal View Blvd. Milling on Brighton-
Henrietta Townline Road is tentatively scheduled to begin in early July. 
 
For updated information on this project, and other  Monroe County DOT projects, 
please visit: https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction    
(this site can also be accessed via the QR code to the right) 
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  E L M G R O V E  R O A D   
    B U F F A L O  R O A D  T O  S P E N C E R P O R T  R O A D  

Full time inspection staff is on-site daily working with the Contractor.  During construction, if you 

have an emergency, question, or concern regarding the work in progress or another circumstance, 

please contact our Resident Engineer. 

This informational newsletter will provide periodic updates (as needed) on the status of the Highway Preventive Maintenance #10 Project 

and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents. 
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On-site Resident Engineer:        

Taylor Reedhead 

TYLin 

Field Office: 585-454-9641  

County Representative: 

David Kubiak, P.E.  

Project Manager                                                                           

DavidKubiak@monroecounty.gov 

Phone: 585-753-7731 

Contractor: 

Villager Construction 
Inc. 
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